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RECOVERED 
 On April 28th 2009, information was received that the 2002 Baja Outlaw stolen 
from Coquitlam BC on March 1st, has been recovered on Vancouver Island. The 
vessel’s 475 hp Mercruiser, serial number 0M050036 is still outstanding. The 
RCMP is continuing to investigate the theft and recovery of the vessel. 

                         

   

 
        Sister Ship 

 

 

www.stolenboats.ca 




